
 

       January 2023 

 

Greg Timberlake has been busy . . . 
 

On Jan. 26, 2023, Greg was the featured speaker at the Wyandot County Chamber’s Annual Meeting. Everyone 

enjoyed taking a quick DISC quiz and learning each other’s work personality preferences. It made for some fun 

conversations! 

 

Greg has also been doing some training for United Way and JFS. Let us know if you need Greg’s services. He 

specializes in organizational leadership and can help your team develop action and results-based strategies for 

planning and executing organizational change. 

 

Heads Up! There are some great opportunities coming soon . . . 
 

TSA Precheck event! 

MTC Downtown will be hosting TSA Precheck April 11-14, 2023. This is your opportunity to apply for your TSA 

precheck number and get everything done in one spot. TSA precheck allows you to experience a smoother 

screening process – no need to remove shoes, belts, 3-1-1 liquids, laptops or light jackets. More information to 

come! 

 

2023 Teacher Manufacturing Boot Camp! 

We will once again be offering a teacher manufacturing boot camp. This year’s camp will be June 12, 13, 14, 15 

and 23. Participants will gain first-hand experience about the rewarding careers available in manufacturing 

companies in Marion County and the skills students need to obtain and retain these positions. Participants 

will also receive 3 graduate credits from Ashland University, funded through the Office of Workforce 

Transformation, Lt. Governor, John Husted. The deadline to apply is April 1, 2023 and only 15 will be 

accepted. Apply here (open in Google Chrome): 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1goTOn4Ffrnkb5kqQkKIUZn9ANX476_XiHu4Ht7zXARI/edit 

On another note: 

We will be the first county in the state to offer a Teacher Manufacturing Boot Camp 2.0! Last year’s boot camp 

participants will get a special invite to attend this program. They will visit six additional manufacturing 

companies as well as participate in activities to learn about the Smart Manufacturing program being offered 

here at MTC. 

 

Dept. of Transportation Hazardous Materials Regulation – Basic Awareness Workshop 

Aug. 1-3, 2023, MTC Downtown will be hosting this training for FREE through a NPETE PHMSA HMIT grant. 

More information on how to register coming soon. 
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